
 

 
30th November 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

HOUSES OF PARLIAMENT TRIP 
26th January 2016 

 
I have arranged for Government and politics and Economics students to visit 
the Houses of Parliament London, to enrich their studies.  The visit will take 
place on the 26th January 2016 and the students will leave Springwood High 
School at 7.15am and return at approximately 6.30pm.   
 
The trip will include a tour of the Houses of Parliament and a question and 
answer session with Henry Bellingham MP. 
 
There is a fee of £13.00 for the visit which needs to be enclosed with the 
parental consent form and reply slip below.  This needs to be placed in a 
sealed envelope with their name and ‘Houses of Parliament’ clearly marked 
on the front and put in the trip box located in reception. Cheques should be 
made payable to Springwood High School Academy Trust. If paying with cash 
this must be the exact amount. This trip is on a first come serve basis.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

G PETTITT 

 
Trip Organiser 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return in the trip box before  
 

HOUSES OF PARLIAMENT TRIP 
26th January 2016 

 
Student Name________________________ Form__________ 
 
I enclose £13.00 cash/cheque 
Cheques payable to Springwood High School Academy Trust 
If paying with cash this must be the exact amount 
 
 
Signed________________________________________ 


